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Parking Concerns As We Move Into Summer 
 

Now that the construction has started and the fencing has 
gone up around parking lots 207 and 208, the parking situa-
tion in lot 206 in front of the faculty club has changed as well.  
 

Muir College Drive no longer connects with Muir Lane to pro-
vide access to the club. To get to the Faculty Club, turn east 
onto La Jolla Shores drive and then take a left turn onto Schol-
ars Drive. Scholars Drive will turn into Muir Lane and lead di-
rectly to parking lot 206 where the Faculty Club is located. 
This will be the only way to access the club during the duration 
of the construction.  
 

The Faculty Club still controls the fifty marked parking spaces 
directly in front of the club. The balance of the “A” Permit 
spaces in the lot have changed. There are now 3 Hour limits on  
some “A” Permit spots, mostly along the western edge of the 
parking lot. There are twelve 3 Hour “B” Permit spots next to 
the Faculty Club spots. About half of the overall “A” Permit 
spots have not changed and do not have a time limitation. 
 

Anytime from July 23 to August 10, there will be fencing going 
up that will possibly take the two parking lanes along the west-
ern edge of lot 206 out of use for a limited time. There will be 
construction trailers being put on the grass as well as con-
struction of a new walking path along the edge of lot 206 to 
Muir Lane.  
 

We thank you all for your understanding during the construc-
tion and we will continue to keep our members informed of 
any changes to the parking in front of the club.  

INSIDE THIS ISSUE 

  5 Chef Societe—Beer Dinner . 2 

  July Wine Specials ................ 3 

  Chef Ed Farewell Event......... 3 

  Calendar of Events ................ 4 

  Happy Hour .......................... 4 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

 June 11 & 12, 18 & 19, 25& 26,  —  
Happy Hour at Cecil’s 

 July 13—5 Chef Societe Beer Dinner 

 

Faculty Club Board Welcomes New Members 

 
The Club’s Board of Directors is pleased to welcome two newly-
elected members to the Board. Huai Li, also known as Lee, is a 
Lecturer in the Visual Arts Department. Aislinn Sotelo is direc-
tor of Metadata Services for the UC San Diego Library.  Larry 
Armi, Del Johnson, and Lynn Russell were re-elected to two-

year terms.  At its June meeting, the Board also elected officers 
for the 2018-2019 year: president, Lynda Claassen; vice-

president, Lynn Russell; secretary-treasurer, Bob Starkey. 
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RIDGE VINEYARDS AND NAVARRO VINEYARDS  ARE THE               
F EATURED WINERIES FOR THE MONTH OF JULY 

Ridge Vineyards East Bench Zinfandel will be our red wine of the month for July. This wine is 100% 
zinfandel grapes from the Dry Creek Valley. The wine has blackberry, cocoa, and  licorice on the nose. 
It is full bodied with a  palate of fig and plum fruit, chalky tannins, mineral and chaparral notes on the 
finish.  

Our white wine for the month of July is the Navarro Vineyards Riesling. The Riesling is produced in the 
Anderson Valley. It is a dry, light-bodied but not wimpy Riesling. This crisp wine has a great structure 
built from acidity and plenty of Granny Smith apple and white peach flavors that keep it interesting. A 
touch of ripeness on the palate rounds out the texture and helps give it a lingering finish.  

Join us in Cecil’s Lounge where you can sample this month’s wines. Three ounce samples of both wines 
are $10, a full glass of either wine is $12.50, or a bottle of either wine is $50. See you at Cecil’s on 
Wednesday and Thursday throughout the month of July.  
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CHEF ED’S FAREWELL EVENT 

Chef Ed Koengeter will be having his farewell event 

at the Faculty Club on August 17, 2018 at 5 pm. Chef 

Ed has held the role of Executive Chef for 20+ years 

and his experience, his food knowledge,  his easy 

smile and quick laugh will be missed.  

Moving onto the next phase in his life, we felt it ap-

propriate to honor Chef Ed with an event dedicated 

to his, and your, favorite dishes that he created over 

the years.  

We will have Chef Ed’s Farewell Event on August 17, 

2018 at 5 pm in Cecil’s Lounge. The price for the 

event will be $30. This will include multiple stations  

of Chef Ed’s favorite and classic dishes. We may even 

get Chef Ed to tell a story or two about his time here 

at the Faculty Club.  

Join us on August 17, so we can all give Chef Ed a 

fond farewell. Please call us at 858-534-0876 to 

make your reservations.  



THE FACULTY CLUB 
2017—2018 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

Lynda Claassen—President 

Lynn Russell—Vice President 

Robert Starkey—Sec /    

Treasurer 

Directors 

Suzi Sterner 

Del Johnson 

Ernest Belezzuoli 

Gary Matthews 

Larry Armi 

Neal Devaraj 

Pat Fleming 

Aislinn Sotello 

Beverly Randez 

Huai Li 

 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

7/13-5 Chef Societe, Beer Dinner 

8/17-Chef Ed Farewell 

9/22-Wine Dinner 

10/4-Fall Beer Election 

10/11-New Faculty Reception 

10/20-Pizza & Beer Dinner 

11/14-Women in Wine Dinner 

12/2-Member Holiday Party 

 

PLEASE  
PLACE  
STAMP  
HERE 

 
THE FACULTY CLUB STAFF 

 
Gus Thompson—Executive Director 

g4thompson@ucsd.edu 

 

Ed Koengeter—Executive Chef 

ekoengeter@ucsd.edu 

 

Temo Rincon—Banquet Manager 

trincon@ucsd.edu 

 

Terri Ann Miller—Catering Sales Mgr 

tam009@ucsd.edu 

 

Michele Arrowsmith-Rowe—Catering Sales 
Mgr 

marrowsmithrowe@ucsd.edu 

 

Kathie Landis—Membership &  Special 
Events 

klandis@ucsd.edu 

 

Chris Pinkel—Catering Assistant 

cpinkel@ucsd.edu 

 

Ruth Sackett—Office Manager 

rsackett@ucsd.edu 

 

 

Happy Hour in the Cecil’s Lounge will be held all year long on 

Wednesdays and Thursdays from 4 pm to 7pm. There will be no 

change in the schedule for the summer months.                        

Make our Happy Hour your campus tradition, all year long.  

HAPPY HOUR AT CECIL’S 


